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Postal Address:
Coventry City Council
PO Box 15

Council House
Coventry

CV1 5RR

www.coventry.gov.uk
E-mail: infogov@coventry.gov.uk
Phone: 024 7697 5408

16 June 2023
Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Request ID: FOI517047735

Thank you for your request for information relating to Local Welfare Assistance Spending.
You have requested the following information:

These questions specifically pertain to your local welfare assistance/provision (LWA)
scheme. By LWA scheme, we mean a discretionary service which:

- provides grants to your residents when facing a crisis (these grants may take the form of
cash, vouchers or the item itself, e.g. a cooker);

+ has a claims process via which a member of the public can apply for support, that is, they
are not targeted at specific cohorts.

Please do not include information about the Household Support Fund (HSF) unless you
used HSF funds for your local welfare assistance scheme.

All questions are specifically referring to support provided via the LWA scheme which is set
out on https://www.coventry.gov.uk/benefits-1/community-support-grants/3 and we require
information from the period 1st April 2022 — 31st March 2023.

1. What was the total spend on your scheme in 2022/23?

£470,676.33

2. How many applications did you receive to this scheme in 2022/23?
1,293



3. How many applications were successful in 2022/23?
We are currently unable to provide this information due to reporting issues which are currently
being investigated by our provider. Hence, we are unable to report the award claims for this period.

4. How much was spent on the provision of furniture, white goods and furnishings
(including flooring and window coverings) in 2022/23? This includes cash, vouchers and the
provision of the item itself.

£456,826.33

(a) What percentage was:

» Cash

* Vouchers

* Provision of the item itself: 100%

5. Please tick (or otherwise indicate) which furniture/appliance types you provide and tell us
whether these are new or preloved (e.g. Y/N, New/Preloved):
» Cooker Y

* Fridge Y

* Freezer Y

* Fridge Freezer Y

» Washing Machine Y

*Sofa’Y

*BedY

» Wardrobe NA

* Chest of Drawers NA

* Table and Chairs NA

* Flooring (Carpets or Lino) NA

» Window coverings (curtains or blinds) NA

6. Do you replace broken appliances or furniture items?
No unless there is exceptional medical evidence.

7. Can social housing tenants apply to the fund for support provided they meet the general
application criteria?
Yes .

8. What proportion of any furniture, appliances and furnishing spend went to social
housing tenants?
Not applicable.

9. What percentage of your 2022/23 spend was funded by your core spending power (as
opposed to additional Govt. funding provided via Section 31 grants, such as the Household
Support Fund)

100%

a) If your scheme was not 100% core funded, how is the remaining budget funded?
Not applicable.

10. What is your budget for 2023/24?



£493,756.00

11. What percentage of your 2023/24 budget is funded by your core spending power?
100%

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

For information, we publish a variety of information such as: FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication
Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request — email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance



